Mr Harris ~ BY HAND HS1

CBLA: REDEVELOPMENT OF THE BLOOD PRODUCTS LABORATORY, ELSTREE

Thank you for your minute of 2 August which MS(H) has seen and on which he has commented:-

"We appear to be undermining CBLA by preferring the contractor's claims for costs and fees! I think CBLA should be taken at their word and allowed to seek to make the savings they offer. CBLA should be in charge - not the DHSS".

GRO-C

ROBIN NAYSMITH Private Office D707 AFH GRO-C Ext

August 1985

CC

Mr Kerin

Mr France

Dr Harris

Mr Cashman

Mr Goodman

Dr Smithies

Mr R Davis

Mr D Harris

Mr A Williams